APPENDIX 14

Tucker Faze o

From: Dank - - >
Sent: 08 September 2016 20:22

To: Licensing Mailbox; Hewlett Jim
Subject: Amalfi White licensing application
Categories: Faye

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing with regard to the Amalfi White late-licence application.I have to object on the grounds of
Prevention of Public Nuisance. Derby Road is a residential street and in the last year there has already been
an appreciable increase in late-night noise from drinkers looking for a last drink at The Alma. At least
drinkers leaving the Alma tend to be quiet and respectful. As mentioned during the Alma licensing
application the drinkers are local and known to the landlady and therefore she is able to control the
rowdiness of the customers.

The Amalfi by contrast sells cocktails to a large number of customers, most of whom will not be known to
the staff. Could you please explain to me how the Amalfi plans to controls the noise of its customers when
they leave? Currently, these customers are not not quiet and respectful when leaving. Extending the drinking
hours will only extend the night time hours in which we have to put up with very loud and often drunk
customers leaving the Amalfi.

Yours,

Daniel And Sarah Knappett
49 Derby Rd

Melbourne



